
A Partnership Between Cactus High School

and

Cactus High School staff will facilitate a series of three college-planning workshops
targeting parents of 9th and 10th grade families on the following dates:

WORKSHOPS
Location: Cactus High School

Wednesdays: February 22 | March 1 | March 8
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

CAMPUS VISIT
University of Arizona - Main Campus featuring Tucson Festival of Books

Saturday, March 4
Departing from Cactus High School at 8:30 a.m. and returning by 4:00 p.m.

Parents can play a critical role in supporting The College Plan for their
children.  The series of workshops will provide information on preparing

for admissions and paying for a university education.

Join us by registering today!  |  Workshops begin Wednesday, February 22
eao.arizona.edu/collegeplan


